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Board Direction 

BD-000851-18 

ABP-301475-18 
 

 

 

At a meeting held on 02/08/2018, the Board considered the documents and 

submissions on file generally and the report of the Inspector. 

 

The Board was satisfied that consultations can be considered complete. 

 

Note: please advise the prospective applicant that when making the application, it 

should be accompanied by drawings that facilitate examination of the scheme.  A set 

of A3 drawings solely would not be adequate: a larger scale sheet is preferable.  If 

possible a continuous view of the overall route (on one or more sheets/ panels) 

would be useful.  

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 02/08/2018 

 Conall Boland   

 

 


